COPY OF AIR LETTER

LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

71, Fenchurch Street, [ondon, Pl

Enclosures

6th July 1955

Dear 8ir,

Rockbreaker Pontoon "TOKANUI" =
Contract 646

I have to acknowledge receipt of your air
letter of the 24th ultimo, and note your remarks .

I confirm the cablegram as per copy herewith,
which has been sent to you today, and also enclose
a copy of my air letter of the 2nd ultimo,

It is hoped that by now my letter of the 2nd
ultimo and enclosed plans are safely in your hands,

Your s faithfully,

B
Leputy Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

BOA. White‘ an..
DUNEDIN.

returning
the plans.



